
 

Friday’s Act of Worship will be led 

by Year 3 

Our next School Mass is on  

Thursday 20th September – 

Year 6 Mass     

Fundraising –  

Margaret & Olivia M (Year 3) will be ‘Braving the Shave’ in 

support of Macmillan Cancer Support on 29th September at 

the Three Horseshoes in Stoke Golding.  If you would like 

to donate please visit  

www.justgiving.com/fundrasing/donna-axon (Donna’s 

Macmillan Coffee Morning/Brave the Shave) 

Diary Dates 

 

Thursday 20th September – Year 6 Mass 

Friday 21st September – Year 3 Act of Worship 

Thursday 27th September – EYFS Welcome Evening 

Friday 28th September – Year 5 Act of Worship 

Wednesday 3rd October – EYFS Phonics Reading Eve 

Thursday 4th October – Year 4 Mass 

The Don Bosco Youth Group runs on Monday nights at Mary Forryan Centre from 6-7:45pm.  It 

is open to any children aged 7 and upwards and is just £1 per session.  If your child would like to 

try this Youth Group, please pop along and be assured of a warm welcome.  

Year 4 – Beaumanor Hall - A reminder that 

the £5 deposit for this residential trip next 

year is due by 1st October.  Please pay on the 

school money site. 

Please only send your child in with fresh 

fruit for their break time snack. Pupils in 

KS1 are provided with fresh fruit at 

afternoon break times.   

Last week’s House Cup winner:  

St Bernadette 

Star of the Week awards: 

Archie, Stacey, Jamie, Rosie, 

Alexander & Charlie 



PTFA News 

A few dates for your diary … 

 

27th September 6:30pm in the school hall - welcome evening for foundation year 

families featuring the magic of Ali Kazam.  Always a good excuse to get to know the 

other families in your class. 

 

9th October (venue and time TBA) - PTFA meeting to discuss the Christmas fayre, all 

welcome especially those with new ideas and a love of Christmas! 

 

1st December - Christmas fayre  

 

We need: 

Teddies for the teddy stall (preloved or new, we aren't fussy), unwanted gifts and any 

preloved school uniform.  We are also looking for raffle prizes, if you can think outside 

the box and come up with something really different as a prize that would be 

wonderful! 

 

Please get in touch with us via stpetershinckleypta@googlemail.com or find us on 

facebook @Stpetersschoolpta or find Amy McDonald (year 3 and foundation Mum) or 

Sarah Cox (year 2 mum) lurking in the playground. 

 

Have a great week. 

 

 

If you have any questions or require further information about our PTFA please get in touch 

either via our Facebook page or email me at stpetershinckleypta@googlemail.com 

 

Last week’s 100 Club winning number 

is 

100100100100    


